
NOTICE OF BELLPORT VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL MEETING REGARDING  
THE HO HUM BEACH PAVILION 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Village of Bellport Board of Trustees will be holding a Special Board Meeting 

on Wednesday December 15, 2021, at 7:00pm in the Bellport Community Center located at 4 Bell Street, 

Bellport Lane, Bellport NY 11713. 

Public is welcome. 

December 10, 2021 
John Kocay, Village Clerk 

 

 


